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John Howard
37 Watson Street
Nashua, NH 03064

December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

The list of my concerns lies before you; nothing is to be gained by my repeating them.
Place my name firmly in the the NO column.

Respectfully,
John T. Howard

mailto:thos.howard@gmail.com
mailto:Pamela.Monroe@sec.nh.gov

